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Malones attend ICSC NY

January 31, 2008 - Northern New England

Joe Malone and Mark Malone attended the ICSC 2007 New York National Conference and
Dealmaking held December 3rd through the 5th. National retailers use this International Council of
Shopping Centers' conference to showcase their business and expansion plans. The conference is
also a venue in which to promote and maximize opportunities for listings and projects, build new
relationships and stay current with trends in the shopping center industry.
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